
                                           

DEXTER ROAD 
PAVING NOTICE 

                           

 
Dear Residents, 

 

Weather permitting, on Thursday November 12, D & R General Contracting will be applying a 

leveling course of pavement on Dexter Road.  In the event of a weather-related cancellation, the 

paving will be rescheduled to Friday November 13. 

 

Our work hours will be between 7AM and 4PM.  During this time, there will be times of limited 

access and NO on street parking allowed.  We ask that if you need to move your cars out of your 

driveway, you do so before the work begins.  

 

You will receive a follow-up notice when final paving is scheduled. 

 

We apologize in advance for any inconvenience this may cause you and want to 

thank you in advance for your cooperation.  

 
 

 
 

D&R General Contracting, Inc. 
732 Newburyport Turnpike 

Melrose, MA  02176 
(781) 321-7772 Phone 

(781) 321-7776 Fax 
mattb@drpaving.com   

www.drpaving.com 
 


